
December 2020 Newsletter 
 

December Birthdays 
Alex G.  December 2nd 

Emily M.  December 8th 

Madison P.  December 15th 

Caleb R.  December 24th 

April F.  December 29th 

 
Christmas Ornament Making 

On ​December 9th​, we will be making 

Christmas ornaments during our math 

lesson to learn about different 

shapes. Please send a shirt with your 

student this day that you wouldn’t 

mind them getting paint, glue, et 

cetera on. I hope to have the 

ornaments ready for them to bring 

home before break so that they can 

put them on your home trees! 

 

Reminders for Parents 

● The school is still taking 

donations for the food drive 

until ​December 20th. 

● There will be no school on 

December  18th. 

● We will be watching The Polar 

Express on ​December 17th​. 
● There will be a book fair from 

10 am-2 pm on ​December 16th. 

● School photos will 

be ready for 

pick-up on 

December 6th. 

 

 

 

Christmas Celebration 
We will be having a Christmas party on 

December 13th​! Instead of 

exchanging gifts, I have asked the 

students to create Christmas cards to 

pass out to their classmates. I will 

purchase snacks for the party and ask 

that students bring plates, cups, or 

napkins. I am so excited for our party! 

 

Santa’s Elves 
Before Thanksgiving break, myself and 

the other first grade teachers asked the 

students how they would like to give back 

to the community. They came up with the 

brilliant idea to decorate cards for 

residents at the local nursing home.  

 

 

 

I am proud to say that our class created 

THIRTY​ cards to be delivered to the 

nursing home next week. I am so happy 

that the students decided to take on this 

task to give back to their community. If 

you would like to see the cards that your 

student made, I will have them set up 

around the room during our Christmas 

party.  

 

 

 

 

Ashlee Hill 

ashlee.hill@smail.astate.edu 

1st grade  
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